
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FALL 2010 UPDATE 

  

It’s been an amazing year so far at 

Alabama Alpha. Our collective 

vision is to increase the overall 

GPA of the chapter, while doing 

our part to improve the local 

community – and we’re proud of 

our efforts to make it a reality. 

  

We’ve paired brothers who excel in 

certain majors with those in need 

of a little extra help, and we set up a car wash to raise several hundred dollars for the 

Easter Seals Foundation so that underprivileged kids in our area will have a better 

holiday season. We also partnered with Alpha Omicron Pi to share dinner, a little 

dancing, and a lot of fun with the residents of Pine Valley Retirement Community at 

our 3rd annual party there. 

  

Yet while our focus remains to support academics and help better the surrounding 

area, our priority remains to foster and expand the brotherhood that brought us 

together in the first place. While the Crimson Tide’s football program has had its ups 

and downs, our tailgate operation for home games has been a wonderful success. It’s 

been a great opportunity for undergrads to meet with alumni and make lifelong 

relationships and connections, and we hope that these “reunion” Saturdays continue 

to grow beyond the football season. 

  

The first step toward that is our new mentoring program in which we pair alumni in 

certain industries with undergraduates who are pursuing similar careers. We believe 

this interaction and exchange of successful ideas from those currently in business with 

the newest and latest concepts we’re learning at the University will bring mutual 

success to everyone that participates. Contact Collier Meyer at 

collier1219@gmail.com for more details. 

  

Meanwhile, while this has already been an incredible year, we know the best is yet to 

come. Keep up to date with all that we’re doing at www.phipsiala.com and 

twitter.com/PhiPsiAla 
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Photos from Pine Valley Retirement Home 

  
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

More Photos from Pine Valley Retirement Home 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


